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ANSDesssses

Dear Sir,
We beg to submit for consideration liessrs JaLie
! Thompson & Sons' 858=&=55%5 further proposals in regard to
their Nos.550 & 551, plans for which were approved on 13th

i nstant and copies of same are now in London Office.

The Builders desire inecreased draught and for this

P

purpose have increased the height of the Re Q. Ds from 4f%t to
4.27 ft. It is also proposed to stiffen the hatch coaming
plates in the fore well a8 may be necessary to be considered a
trunke

The Builders propose to increase the thickness of
the coaming plate to 5" and would like to know the nature
of any further stiffening which would be required.

Plans of midship section, profile & decks and also
a new profile plan showing the :Eﬁ&gigggz of frames proposed
x to be fitted are forwarded herewith.
A freeboard calculation is also enclosed.

We are,etcCey

| WeTHUDSON«
| The Secretary,

LONDON.
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